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Dear (Jane): 

Thank you for writing to me and sharing your family's story about allegations of sexual abuse.  I know this has been a very difficult 
time and I appreciate you speaking out on this and including Crissy and I in your correspondence. 

After careful review of your letter, I have determined that the Department of Children's Services is the best agency to address this 
matter. Therefore, I have forwarded your message to Commissioner Bonnie Hommrich's office for consideration.  If you have any 
further questions, please feel free to contact my office at 615-253-7730. 

Again, thank you for taking the time to write.  Please accept my best wishes as your family recovers from this incident. 

Warmest regards, 

Bill Haslam 
 


